
About us 
Universal Initiative Foundation, an American non-profit organization, was incorporated on 
November 21, 2011 in the State of Ohio under Section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue Code as 
a public charity with registration number 45-3130355.  
 
The office of Universal Initiative Foundation is at 5800 Monroe Street, Building F, Sylvania, Ohio 
43560-2207 USA. 
 
Our vision is to maintain a charitable organization with a view to enhance the quality of life of 
the people of Tanzania. 
 
Our mission states that Universal Initiative Foundation is a charitable, non-profit foundation 
with a view to assist financially and with technical expertise religious and secular, educational, 
social welfare, medical and medical research institutions, thereby enhancing their ability to 
build, maintain and expand their humanitarian endeavors. 
 
No salaries or personal expenses are paid at this time; all members of Universal Initiative 
Foundation USA and Tanzania are volunteers. 
 
These guiding principles were applied when we incorporated Universal Initiative Foundation in 
Tanzania on October 21, 2016 as an International Non-Governmental Organization, a Sister 
NGO to Universal Initiative Foundation in the US, with registration number I-NGO-0008797 
under the Non-Governmental Organizations Act, Section 12(2) of the Act No. 24, of 2002. The 
organization is registered with the Tanzanian Revenue Authority under number 132-539-251. 
The office of Universal Initiative Foundation Tanzania is at St. John Paul II Hostel, Suite 45, 
Jamhuri Street, Tabora, Tanzania. 
 
The President, Secretary/Treasurer and Members of Universal Initiative Foundation Tanzania 
are currently working pro bono in Ilolangulu, a village 30 km west of Tabora, funding the 
purchase of land in preparation for the Institute of Hope, an educational project supported by 
Universal Initiative Foundation USA and Tanzania in collaboration with the Catholic Archdiocese 
of Tabora.  Advantageous tax incentives and important administrative and educational 
assistance provided by the Catholic Church will ensure the completion and successful 
continuation of the Institute of Hope. The scope of this project, consisting of an English 
medium primary and secondary boarding school, a College of Agriculture, housing for teachers 
and buildings for administration, dispensary, agricultural, horticultural and research activities, 
requires very substantial monetary investments and wide ranging professional expertise.  We 
are seeking the assistance and philanthropy of governments of any nation, individuals, 
corporations, social media and established foundations to build and sustain the Institute of 
Hope in Ilolangulu, Tanzania.  
 



   
 

 


